
 

 

 

 
10th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Summer Term Parents’ Evening Class 4.4 
 
This term, parents’ evening will be held on Wednesday 19th July and will take the form of a 
learning review. 
You will be given a 20 minute slot and we would like you to attend with your child so they can 
share their achievements with you.  Your child will: show you the work he/she is most proud of, 
identify the things they have most improved, show you some of their work which demonstrates 
progress and tell you the ways in which they can improve. You will also have the opportunity to 
see the work on the classroom walls and around school. 
 
 
Parents and children will arrive in groups of no more than five for each session and will be 
allocated their own space within the classroom. Class teachers will be there to talk through 
issues, but any major concerns will need to be addressed at a separate time as there will be less 
opportunity for privacy on the night. 
 
We hope that this will be a successful evening and that you will enjoy finding out how much your 
children have learned. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. S. Pearson 
Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Summer Term Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 19th July 2023 
 

Name of child ………………………………………………….…  Class ……………………… 
 
I/we shall be attending with my/our child. 
 
My preferred 20 minute session is: (Indicate a 1st and 2nd choice) 
 

  Session 1 3.40pm-4.00pm    Session 4 4.40pm-5.00pm 
 

 Session 2 4.00pm-4.20pm    Session 5 5.00pm-5.20pm 
 

 Session 3 4.20pm-4.40pm    Session 6 5.20pm-5.40pm 
 
I have another child in class _______ Yes/No  


